
 
 

 

TBPLS Firm No. 10074301  

 

 
October 5, 2021 
 
 
 
City of Aurora, Public Works 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 

Re:  Painted Prairie Town Center Filing 2 Master Utility Letter 
 

  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter serves as a Master Utility Update for the Painted Prairie site. Painted Prairie Town 
Center can be identified as planning area PA-6 in the master utility report.  
 
A Master Utility Letter to the overall master utility report for the Painted Prairie site for the 
individual ‘Town Center Filing 2’ site. Based on the water and sewer demands provided by the 
developer, no master utility report changes need to be made for the water or sanitary sewer 
demands. Sanitary sewer demands based on information provided by the developer are lower than 
the allowable 200,000 gallons per day from the approved MUS 207016. Demands for water 
consumption based on information provided by the developer are lower than the allowable 
maximum day demand plus fire flow demand as laid out in the approved MUS 207016. 
 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
WESTWOOD PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
 
Alina Randall, PE 
Project Manager 
 
 


